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New Delhi
September 15,1971

Dear Senator Dole,

I have your letter of the 7th
September. It is always a pleasure to
visit universities and meet young peorple.
Unfortunatelv, my forthcoming visit to
the United States is far too brief and

.

rushed to permit a journey to Kansas.

I might add that I have not vet
received anv invitation from the
Fresident of the University.

Yours sincerely,

Senator Bob Dole,
United States Senate,
Washington, D.C. 20510
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